
        

 

Pizza, Pizza, Pizza!  The last pizza sale of 2024 is coming on Thursday December 19th.  We will be selling pizza, 

iced tea, chips, and festive donuts.  Please come and support Citadel Cares.  All proceeds of the sale will go to 

help the local SPCA. 

 

Attention grade 7/8 Girls who signed up for Basketball, We will have our first practice Tuesday after school! 

Please see Devon if you can’t make it! 

 

Grade 7/8 Boys Basketball will practice Monday after school.  Everyone interested should be coming out. 
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